
 

 
 

Notice of Implementation of New Type Approval Process 

 
 
 
On 10 August 2017, the Board of the Utility Regulation and Competition Office 

(‘OfReg’) approved the Type Approval process to be followed by Applicants. 

 

Commencing 15 August 2017 there will be a Fee of C.I. $400 (or U.S. $500) for each 

Type Approval application or modification. 

 

The Office has established a webpage that sets out the Type Approval process along 

with additional pertinent information located at the following link - 

http://www.icta.ofreg.ky/type-approval 

 

Please note:  

 

1. Applicants should use the web portal at the above link for Type Approval application 

and modification submissions 

2. All other Type Approval communication should be directed to typeapproval@ofreg.ky. 

 

 


